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As a local Real Estate Agent, I find that many buyers do not want to look at homes to 

purchase in West Salem because it would require for them to cross the Marion St 

Bridge and add a lot of time onto their commute going to and from work, 

appointments, and other activities.  By adding another way to get to the West Side 

will definitely open up more opportunities for buyers. 
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